From: Lewin, Jonathan H. [mailto:Jonathan.Lewin@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Friday, October 27, 2017 7:42 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: CPD/Genetec marketing initiatives

Steve, this travel has been completed. Great conference with a unique opportunity to talk to colleagues from other agencies and vendors. 

 

Best,

Jonathan

 

Jonathan H. Lewin

Chief

Chicago Police Department

